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Base Walking Path Opens May 15 
Consider this your invitation to take part in the "Inaugural 
Walk" on the new Base walking path.  Rain or shine the path will 
open tomorrow, Thursday, May 15 at 11:30 a.m. at the base of 
the water tower on the west side of The Base.   Join in a short 
"photo op" and have a chance to walk the new, long-hoped-for 
path.  Also, get a free pedometer.  

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/rel051408.htm  

Bridge, Roadway Projects Advance 
In action at the recent meeting of the Port Authority Board, the 
acceptance of staff and planning committee recommendations 
resulted in the new bridge at Irving Wick and the extension of 
James Parkway advanced closer to actual construction.  Special 
features of the bridge were decided, including signature iron work, 
lighting, and concrete formed design elements.  Also, a purchase 
of ground for the roadway extension was further advanced as well.  
A rendering of a segment of the new bridge is available on line. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Solar Cam Hits Year on Sun Milestone 
The Port Authority proudly marked a year of its in-house 
developed solar-powered, wireless-internet equipped camera 
system running solely on the power of the sun.  The system is 
viewable online during daylight hours and records images for 
possible future uses. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/rel050508.htm  

 

 


